
TO:  Mississippi Collegiate Choral Directors 

FROM: Don Trott 

RE:  2022 All-College Choir 

TODAY: March 1, 2022 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am sending information about the 2021 ACDA ALL-COLLEGIATE HONOR CHOIR to be 

held again as part of the proceedings of our annual state conference in Hattiesburg.  We will 

rehearse on Wednesday, March 30 and Thursday, March 31 with our performance on the 

evening concert session on Thursday.   

 

In our discussions about the creation of the choir, we have been of the strongest belief that we 

need, first and foremost, great sight-readers, along with strong voices.  Our plan is to have the 

singers read the music for the first time at the conference.   

 

In keeping with our desire to have “choral legends” as clinician/conductors, we are delighted to 

have JERRY MCCOY as our conductor.  

 

Repertoire for the conference as chosen by Dr. Jerry McCoy is as follows: 

Caritas Abundat……………………………………..…………………….Hildegard von Bingen 

Richte mich, Gott……………………………………………………………..Felix Mendelssohn 

Let My Love Be Heard…………………………………………………………….Jake Runestad 

Three Short Folk Songs 

 Chinese Folk Songs, vol. 2……………………………………………………….Chen Yi 

  6.  Jasmine Flower 

  5.  Mayila 

 Estrella é Lua Nova……………………………………………arr. by Heitor Villa-Lobos 

Wait Till I Get My Robe……………………………………………………arr. Brandon Waddles 

All of Us (from Considering Matthew Shepherd)…………………………….Craig Hella Johnson 

 

 

We will be rehearsing in Founders Hall of Parkway United Methodist Church located at 2420 

Hardy Street in Hattiesburg. 

 

Please see the attached documents and send me your student information and payment as 

requested on the forms.  I am asking that you send one form per singer, as this will help in our 

record keeping, organization and planning. 

 

The deadline for the submission of the forms is February 18, 2022. 

If you have questions, please contact me at dtrott@olemiss.edu  

Sincerely, 

 

Don 

mailto:dtrott@olemiss.edu

